
 

This week in Nursery 

7th December, 2020 

           P.S.E.D. 
 
The children were really behaved when 
we filmed our Christmas concert and 
put on a fantastic performance. We 
hope you will enjoy watching it. 

                            C.L. 
 
We have enjoyed the stories, ‘Snow 
friends’ and ‘Santa needs a wee’. The 
children thought it was very funny! We 
discussed what happened in each story 
and the children have tried hard to 
predict what might happen next.   
   

                                                            P.D.                                                       

The children have been making lots of different Christmas craft which has 
meant they have needed to use scissors. They are beginning to use scissors 
with increasing skill and control.  
 

                Mathematics 
 
We have been enjoying playing lots 
of different Christmas games on our 
interactive whiteboard. One of them 
involved counting decorations on a 
Christmas tree and finding the 
matching number.  
 

                Literacy 
 
The children have been writing their 
Christmas cards this week and have 
been working really hard on forming 
the letters in their names.  
 

                     U.W. 
The children continue to enjoy 
talking about Christmas and 
spoke about what they would like 
on the big day!  
 

                        E.A.D. 
 
We have had fun this week making 
Christmas crackers. We hope you 
enjoy pulling them and finding a 
surprise inside!  
 

Special Notices 
 
Don’t forget, we have arranged a Christmas party for the children on 
Wednesday, December 16th. Children can come to Nursery dressed in their 
party clothes. We would love you to watch our Christmas concert and hope 
you will be able to buy our Christmas dvd!  
  


